Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Department of Community Affairs, Florida Building Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Mr. Joseph Belcher, on behalf of the International Hurricane Protection Association on September 11, 2007. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:

The Declaratory Statement was issued on January 7, 2008. The Commission determined that Chapter 9B-72, Florida Administrative Code, allows a company that produces shutter components to apply for and obtain approval of a product or construction system which requires fabrication or assembly prior to installation by designated authorized user members, and can act on behalf of the designated authorized users to apply for and obtain approval of a product or construction system which requires fabrication or assembly prior to installation, and to serve as the product approval holder for such designated authorized users, provided that specific inventory control and quality assurance measures are ensured. It was assigned the number DCA07-DEC-181.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
